
 

13 March 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

BWS/SWGS CHORAL CONCERT 2018 

This year’s joint BWS/SWGS choral concert is on Saturday 5 May at 7.30pm in Salisbury 
Cathedral. Tickets will go on sale soon, priced £12/£6. 

This will be a wonderful experience for the pupils concerned, but will incur considerable 
expense in terms of cathedral fees (about £3000), musicians’ fees and hire of choral and 
orchestral scores. Thus, we wish to investigate the possibility of sponsorship in order to make 
sure that this year’s concert does not run at a considerable loss! 

So, if you know of anyone who may be able to help us, please get in touch. We would be 
grateful for any financial help, small or great, and we will, of course, be able to credit all such 
sponsorship in the concert programme. In addition, we will ensure that any major sponsorship 
(over £100) is acknowledged on concert posters, tickets, and other promotional material – as 
well as offering two complimentary tickets on the night. 

Many thanks 

Chris Fay  
Director of Music 
caf@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 


